



COVID-19 Response
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The Tabernacle is committed to the health and safety of its congregation, staff and 
volunteers. The infectious disease response plan outlined below addresses the current 
COVID-19 situation and are based on both local and state government 
recommendations for safely and responsibly cleaning/maintaining our Tabernacle 
campus properties. This plan may change based on new or updated guidelines. 


Staff/ministry leaders/directors will be responsible for following/adapting/
implementing these guidelines for their specific area and communicating these 
guidelines to their volunteer teams. 


• All high-touch surfaces that are present in the area of use, such as door handles, 
microphones, storage containers, toys, counters, cribs, light switches, changing 
tables, tables, trash cans, iPads, remotes, check-in equipment, and other items/
surfaces will be cleaned between services/events and after use. Each ministry will 
be responsible for creating a list of those surfaces in their areas that will require 
cleaning and communicating this list to their volunteer teams. 


• Bathroom surfaces should be cleaned after use. 


• Hand sanitizing stations will be available in all areas of use.


• Cleaning supplies will be available in all areas of use. These will be stored out-of-
reach of children and used according to product guidelines for effective 
disinfection/cleaning. 


• Staff/ministry leaders/directors will schedule a regular time to deep-clean their 
areas of use. This can be scheduled based on the amount of use in the specific area 
and at the discretion of the staff/ministry leader/director. 


• Volunteers will receive training prior to serving in regard to appropriate cleaning 
procedures. 


